194 Riverside Drive

THE GOLDMAN BAND
EDWIN FRANKO GOLDMAN

Conducior
s Telephone
January 26, SChugler 4-2867
19 37

Mr. Percy Grainger,
7 Cromwell Place,
White Plains, N. Y.

Dear Percy:

Just a line to enquire whether you
have anything new for band, preferably something
that you conceived for band.

The American Bandmasters Association
are going to have their next Convention at Mil-
waukee on March 5-6-7. The Convention will end
with a Monster Concert on the 7th. We are very
desirous of having some new band numbers if pos-
gsible. This is going to be a very big event and
if you have anything on hand or can have some-
thing ready we would love to have the first
performance of one of your works.

We have not seen you and Mrs. Grain-
ger for a long time and hope to have that
pleasure soon,

With kind greetings to both of you,
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